
 

Important Notice – All Users 

e-Procurement System (e-PS) Downtime 

 

The Procurement Policy Office wishes to inform all users of the e-Procurement System (e-PS) that e-PS is currently 

inaccessible. The root cause is a technical issue at the Government Online Centre (GOC). GOC technical team is 

working on a resolution which we expect to be completed today. 

However, the downtime means that several of the bidders’ deadlines that were scheduled for today and tomorrow 

have been affected.  

Public bodies have been advised about the actions to be taken in such circumstances. 

For further information or assistance, you may contact the e-Procurement Help Desk on eprocdesk@govmu.org 

during office hours. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Procurement Policy Office 
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